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May 12, 1970

Dr. Solon Michaelides

c/o State Orchestra Thessaloniki
Aristotelous St. 5

Thessaloniki, Greece

Dear Maestro:
Thank you very much for your letters. I am returning

herewith the signed contracts, for which I thank you very
much.

I am also enclosing a Letter of Agreement for you to sign
and return to me. Please keep a copy for your own files.

For your program I have selected Mozart's Symphony No. 40
in G Minor, Skalkottas Greek Dances, and the Franck D Minor
Symphony. It sounds to me like a nice program. If you wish
to make a change please let me know.

I spoke to Maestro Stone and he tells me you need publicity
material for me. I will get it off to you very very soon and

I will also send you before May 25 my program for your
Orchestra, which will include, of course, the Grieg Concerto.
I have tentatively thought of the Beethoven Symphony No. 7,
Grieg Piano Concerto, followed by Pictures at an Exhibition.
Would this work out in your series?

I am delighted that we have been able to arrange this and am
loeking forward to meeting you personally.

Sincerely//

LDQ/“/",/ o/

David Katz

DK:ms
Enc.
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